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From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

doreen hughes <dorhughes@pei.sympatico.ca>
Sunday, January 24, 2010 7:34 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

To Whom It Concerns,

Identification number RIN 3038-AC61

I am opposed to you regulating the leverage I must use as a retail Forex investor.

I have a right to invest with the leverage that I choose.

I believe this to is part of my Charter of Freedom and Rights.

North America is a democratic continent not communist.

CFTC, NFA, or any other government agency limiting our leverage availability is not eliminating fraud and
deception not encouraging transparency.

Sincerely,
Doreen Hughes


